
Parkview Elementary Distance Learning Pick-up - Monday, April 6 

**If you have more than one child at Parkview Elementary 

school, you will come during the time of your youngest child.  

We will give you all your children’s distance learning packets at 

that time.   

7:30/9:00  - Pre-kindergarten

9:00/10:30 - Kindergarten

10:30/11:30 - 1st Grade

11:30/12:30 - 2nd Grade

12:30/1:30 - 3rd Grade

1:30/2:00  - 4th Grade

2:00/2:30  - 5th Grade

Please pull through the bus lane.  We will have someone 

stopping you and getting the names of all your children.  They 

will ask you a question and then direct you through the bus 

lane.  While you move forward materials for all your children 

will be placed on a table at the front entrance.  Don’t pull 

forward until the person has moved back from the table.  We 

ask that you pull close to the table so you don’t have to leave 

your car.  This will help speed up the process.  The only other 

thing is we ask for your patience.  Thank You. 

The Stroud Public Schools Internet Usage Agreements are will 

apply with or without school provided equipment. All current 

students have these on file. 


